From: Laura DUONG <laura.duong@lacity.org>

Sent time: 07/27/2020 03:56:18 PM
To: san.cwreview@lacity.org
Subject: Re: Subdivision Public Hearing for Thursday, July 23, 2020

I will be on vacation starting Monday, July 27 and will be back to work on Monday, August 3.

If this is an emergency and you need immediate attention, please email Eric Wong at Eric. Wong@lacity.org.

Thank you.

Laura Duong

Department of Building and Safety
Zoning Subdivision Section
213-482-0434
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